
 
 
 

OBRASCÓN HUARTE LAÍN, S.A. (OHL or the Company), pursuant to article 227 of the 
consolidated text of the Spanish Securities Market Act approved by Royal Legislative Decree 
4/2015, of 23 October, hereby notifies the Spanish National Securities Market Authority 
(Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores) (CNMV) the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

On 6 July 2021, the Company announced the launch of the new OHLA brand, replacing the OHL 
brand. 
 
The Company announces that has requested to Bolsas y Mercados the change of the ticker from 
OHL to OHLA, which is expected to be formalized in the next days. 
 
Likewise, indicate that the company name has not been modified and continues to be Obrascón 
Huarte Lain, S.A.  
 
 
 
Madrid, 14 July 2021. 
 
 


